
 

 

 

 

 

May 29, 2014 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 

There is no swimming in Glenn Flint Lake.  Attached is a copy of the rules 
and regulations for the use of Glenn Flint Lake.  There is a “no swimming” 
sign posted at the boat ramp.  The boat ramp is the only public access 
to the lake.  Only the person and their accompanying guests who have 
paid a fee to access the lake from the boat ramp, or have rented a post or 
dock in front of their property, are allowed on Little Walnut’s lake buffer 
area.  Anyone else is trespassing.  The district has communicated with 
IDNR conservation officers to assure them that the district requests 
trespassers be ticketed and will assist in any manner to prosecute offenders 
to the fullest.  Signs have been posted near the VanBibber Lake 
Conservancy District wastewater treatment plant in the past, but those 
have been removed by vandals every time.  In trying to solve the problem, 
the Little Walnut board requested VanBibber to fence off the area last year.   

 

Glenn Flint Lake is a flood control structure.  With the varying water levels 
of the lake as the structure operates, underwater debris such as limbs and 
trees move through the lake on a regular basis.  Therefore, no swimming or 
wading is allowed in any area of Glenn Flint Lake.     

 



 


